
From: Redacted 

Sent: 11/14/2013 1:33:44 PM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. (elizaveta.malashenko@cpue.ea.gov) 
Cc: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Question 

Liza - I just called you back and will try again before 2pm, 

Regards 

Redac 

From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. [mailto:elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2013 1:05 PM 
To: | Redacted | 
Cc: Doll, Laura 
Subject: Question 

Redact 

Hi - I'm trying to reconcile the PSEP project schedule and there seems to be some confusion 
about a few projects, specifically: 

• T-288A&B-13, Bear Valley Springs-
• R-148, Tracy-
• V-086, Kettleman City-

Call me when you have a minute please. 

Thanks! 
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Liza 

Elizaveta Malashenko 

Deputy Director 

Office of Utility Safety and Reliability 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Phone:415-703-2274 

E-mail: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.Qov 

SB GT&S 0259843 


